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Submitted values are:

Name
David Dvorak

Address
#205 7388 Sandborne Avenue
Burnaby. V3N 5C4

Email address
FIPPA Sec. 22 (1)

Rezoning application or bylaw number
20-32

Submission
| am writing to support the rezoning at Kingsway and Edmonds. The increased density will provide much needed housing and the below market rental
units are an added bonus. As someone who lives nearby and often walks through there, the mixed use with commercial on the lower levels will be a

great addi ion.



